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Thank you for a great year!  We are blessed to be complet-

ing the 169th day of school today.  We pray for a safe and 

fun summer for our CornerstONE FAMILY! 

 

Carol Mettrick, Student Accounts Director, is retiring on June 

14.  Carol has served at Cornerstone for 22 years.  We are 

thankful for her years at CCA and will miss her!  Kara Martin 

will oversee Student Accounts.  Please email Kara with any 

student accounts questions at                                               

kara.martin@cornerstonechristian.com. 

 

2021 Commencement will be held tomorrow evening at 

7:00 PM.  The ceremony will be livestreamed here.  

 

Congratulations to senior baseball players Caden Bowars, 

Kole Damkoehler, Adam Shadday, Quinn Willard, and Zach 

Wolfe.  Seniors will be recognized at tomorrow’s game 

played at O’Neil Park.  The JV game starts at 9:00 AM, fol-

lowed by senior recognition and the varsity game.   

 

Medications from the nurse’s office will be sent home with 

your child in a labeled container today.   

 

 

Cheer Camp registration is now open for any 

girl entering 1st - 6th grade next school year!  

Details and registration information can be 

found here. Please contact Coach Wallin at 

tara.wallin@cornerstonechristian.com or Mr. 

Dossett at davis.dossett@cornerstonechristian.com with any 

questions. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pan3oobaKnM
https://cca.8to18.com/dashboard/catalog


There are a number of art and athletic camps being offered 

this summer at CCA.  Please follow this link for more infor-

mation and contact Mr. Dossett at da-

vis.dossett@cornerstonechristian.com with any questions. 

The Cornerstone apparel store is now open.  Get your CCA 

spirit wear here.  This new store is open year round.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Mr. Dossett at                           

davis.dossett@cornerstonechristian.com.    

See what’s going on at Cornerstone as we share some of the 

day-to-day happenings on Facebook and Instagram . We in-

vite you to like our page where you can get an inside peek 

of the school. Check it out! 

Ordering for the 2020-2021 Cornerstone yearbook              

is available here. This yearbook will include pictures and     

information about ALL our students (EE-high school).         

Order yours now before you forget!    

 

It’s been said prayer is the most important thing we do at 

Cornerstone. The group will meet during the summer at 

school on Wednesday, June 23, Wednesday July 14, and 

Wednesday, August 11, at 9:00 AM.  Contact Sandi Shearin 

at sandi.shearin@alumni.virginia.edu with questions.   

 

The 2021-2022 Year-at-a-Glance (YAG) calendar is now 

available on our website under Quicklinks.  While not all 

events are on this calendar, the YAG provides an overview 

of the upcoming academic calendar.   

 

 

 

https://cca.8to18.com/dashboard/catalog
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/organizations/cornerstone-christian-academy-cyclones?_k=u39gxc
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1526130/Cornerstone-Christian-Academy/

